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1. Social Media 

Still going well, with around two to three likes or followers each week. Facebook is 

invaluable for spreading beach festival information. 

 

2. Horgabost Marine Project 

All permissions necessary for the pontoon and shed were applied for last week.  

 

3. Horticulture Group 

South Lochs community growing group are happy to have the West Harris horticulture group 

visit their poly tunnels in May. The WH group is deciding on whether they want to/on a date 

amongst themselves.  

 

4. Beach Festival 

The Beach Festival will take place this Friday and Saturday (May 24 & 25).  

There are some activities for which volunteers are still needed: 

Friday night 8:30pm-1am 

Festival entrance (taking tickets, cashbox, wristbands on over 18s): 1 more volunteer needed 

Stewards: 1 more volunteer needed 

Saturday afternoon 12pm-5pm 

Tea & Coffee table: 1 volunteer needed 

Cake table: 1 volunteer needed 

Saturday evening 5pm – 7pm 

Dismantling of tent: 7 volunteers (myself and Linda incl) to remain after Festival ends on 

Saturday at 5pm (Kenny Carrier collecting tent, tables and chairs at 7pm) 

 

5. Camping 

The individual camping spot signs and leaflet holders have been erected.  

 


